SWEETWATER-NOLAN COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT
301 E. 12™ STREET
SWEETWATER, TEXAS 79556
325-235-5463

March 11, 2014

Sweetwater ISD
207 Musgrove
Sweetwater, Texas 79556

Dear Mr. Pittman,

This letter is to inform you that a review of immunization records for the children of
Sweetwater Independent School District has been completed. At this time there are
no immunization delinquencies. A report showing 100% compliance will be sent to
Austin.

The Texas Department of State Health Services Immunization Program thanks you
for your cooperation during this review and for your excellent work in keeping the
children in your district compliant. If I can be of service to you regarding
immunization requirements in the future please feel free to call me.

Sincerely,

Jamie Mena R.N.

Immunization Program Manager
Phone 325-235-5463 Ext.20

Fax 2325-236-6856
imena@nolancountyvhealth.com

cc: Terri Moses R.N.
Kathy Smart




